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To: All CUPE Locals Affiliated to CUPE Nova Scotia   
 
RE: CUPE Nova Scotia Committee Vacancies 
     
Date: September 10, 2018 
____________________________________________________________________________  
 

Sisters and Brothers, 

 

Being a CUPE Nova Scotia committee member is a great way to learn more about CUPE Nova 

Scotia, our principles and goals. Your participation on a committee offers new perspectives to 

the committee and helps us grow as a union. As a committee member, you become a leader 

both with CUPE Nova Scotia and within your own local. Plus, it is a great way to meet new 

people and make new friends!  

 

Now is a great time to consider joining a committee as we currently have a vacancy on the 

following CUPE Nova Scotia committee: 

 

Contracting Out & Privatization Committee – requires 1 Regular member 

 

If you are interested in the above CUPE Nova Scotia committee vacancy, please contact:                        

                                    

                                   Dave Dort,  

CUPE Nova Scotia Recording Secretary 

edavedort@hotmail.com 

902-237-0125 

 

The deadline date is October 1, 2018 to send expressions of interest for this vacancy. The 

CUPE Nova Scotia Executive Board will make the appointment to the vacancy shortly there-

after and will contact the successful applicant.  

 

Thank you for your interest. 

 

In Solidarity, 

CUPE Nova Scotia Executive Board   
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